
 

Eagle Creek Hydro Power, LLC 
c/o Eagle Creek Renewable Energy, LLC 

7315 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 1100W 

Bethesda, Maryland 20814 

240.482.2700  
 

 

VIA Electronic Filing  March 25, 2024 
 
Mr. John Spain, P.E. Regional Engineer 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
New York Regional Office 
19 W 34th Street, Suite 400 
New York, NY  10001-3006 
 
Re: Mongaup Falls Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. P-10481-NY 
 2023 Dam Safety Surveillance and Monitoring Report (DSSMR) 
 
Dear Mr. Spain, 

Eagle Creek Hydro Power, LLC is herein submitting the 2023 Dam Safety Surveillance and Monitoring 
Report (DSSMR) for the Mongaup Falls Hydroelectric Project. This document covers the monitoring 
period from January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023. 

In accordance with 18 CFR §12.41(a)(2), enclosure #1 includes a status update of all outstanding 
recommendations for the Project. ECHP is unaware of any other outstanding dam safety related 
commitments aside from routine tasks associated with the DSSMP and Public Safety Plan. 

If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact Reta White at (502) 931-0842 or 
reta.white@eaglecreekre.com. 

Sincerely, 
Eagle Creek Hydro Power, LLC 

For Dusty Myers, P.E. 
VP Engineering & Project Management 
Chief Dam Safety Engineer  

 
Encs: Dam Safety Status Update (CUI//CEII) 

2023 Mongaup Falls DSSMR (CUI//CEII) 
 
cc: Reta White, DSE 

Tom O’ Connor, Division Manager 
Michael Weeden, Regional Manager 
Ryan Schoolmeesters, P.E., Associate CDSE 
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